

OUT18/1651

Andrew Hartcher Key Sites Assessments NSW Department of Planning and Environment

andrew.hartcher@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Hartcher

Walsh Bay Arts and Cultural Precinct (SSD 8671) Comment on the Response to Submissions

I refer to your email of 25 January 2018 to the Department of Industry in respect to the above matter. Comment has been sought from relevant branches of Crown Lands & Water and Department of Primary Industries.

Any further referrals to Department of Industry can be sent by email to landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au.

The department has reviewed the response to submissions and is satisfied that all matters of regulatory interest have been adequately addressed.

Yours sincerely

Alison Collaros

A/Manager, Assessment Advice

alonlallar

12 February 2018